








 

CENTER CALENDAR 
BINGO THURSDAY EVENINGS 

DOORS OPEN AT 5:30 P.M. 
THE NEXT MEETING OF THE LADIES GUILD IS 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 28TH, 6:30 P.M. 

Page 5 www.polishcenter.org 

NOTE: Please call the church office at 714 996-8161 
to request prayers for the sick. If no one answers please 
leave a message with the name of the sick person and 
your phone number. The names will remain for six weeks 
and then be removed. 

Lucy Alfonso 
Evelyn Broitman 
Robert Copeland 
Karen Delaney 
M. Robbie Dolanski 
Nancy Krawczak 
Krystyna Kruk 
Stanislaw Kruk 
Teri Miles 
Maria Nicassio 

Mary Perzanowski 
Aloisius Siekierski  
Mary Stevenson 
Antoni Szynalski 
Clarence Thummel 
Czeslaw Turek 
Ludwika Turek 
Hanna Wiktorowska 
Stefania Zawistowska 

FOR INFORMATION ABOUT THIS BULLETIN: 
Please call the Center office at (714) 996-8161 for Mass 
Intentions, Pray For The Sick, etc. Bulletin Co-Editors: 
Gloria Shkoler—(English) (714) 996-0128 
Lila Ciecek—(Polish) (714) 544-2458.  

THANK YOU/DZIEKUJE FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 
  First Second 
09/11/10 4:00 p.m. $1,959 $191 
09/1210 7:00 a.m. $   362 
09/12/10 9:00 a.m. $   902 $128 
09/12/10 10:30 a.m. $   855 $183 
All Souls Day: $220   The second collection taken each Sunday is 
for the Honduras Mission and other special charities requests that 
we receive except where designated by the Diocese of Orange  as 
“Special Collections.”   

LORD AND LADY OF THE MANOR 2010 
IRENA AND RYSZARD NOWAK 

   Irena and Ryszard Nowak 
are a long time members of 
the Pope John Paul II Polish 
Center. They journeyed to-
gether with Father Joseph 
Karp since 1978 when he 
celebrated Polish Mass at Ro-
sary High School and even at 
a local mortuary, before the 
Polish Center at Yorba Linda 
was established. In order to 
help collect funds to build 
what we so proudly have now, 

they gave their support financially and with hard work 
and dedication at every annual Dożynki. 

In 1986 Irena and Richard helped to organize the first 
Polish Boys and Girls Scouts Troops parents support 
group at the Polish Center. Ryszard was the treasurer. 
They also actively helped and supported the PNA polish 
folk dance group “Gorale” where their daughter and son-
in law was one of the dancers. 

Mr. and Mrs. Nowak were both born in Poland. Irena 
was born during World War II when her parents were 
forced to run from Lomza and face life of refugees. After 
the War they settled in Warsaw where Irena pursued and 
completed her education and began working at Technical 
Dentistry Offices and Medical Academy. 

Ryszard was born in 1935 in Tarnobrzeg where he 
lived through the World War II. After his father’s return 
from German POW camp “OFLIAG VIIA” in Murnau, 
they moved to Wrocław and later in 1954 settled in War-
saw where he received his higher education. He worked 
as a lead in fabrication office in machine-tool industry 
and as a translator of English machinery manuals. 

In 1963 Ryszard and Irena got married. They were 
blessed with twins, Andrzej and Agnieszka, who finished 
their higher education in California where since late 1977 
they began their life in United States in Fullerton. 
Ryszard worked for POLAMCO, D.B. Engineering and 
Schlosser-Forge from where he retired.  They now live in 
Corona and enjoy their wonderful grandchildren Daniel 
and Kaitlyn Nowak of whom they are very proud. 

They wish to express their appreciation for the honor 
and recognition extended to them by the Pope John Paul 
II Polish Center and wishing much success and enjoy-
ment to all at Dozynki 2010. 

FAULT 
The greatest of all faults is to be conscious of none. 

—Thomas Carlyle 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: Prv 3:27-34; Lk 8:16-18 
Tuesday: Eph 4:1-7, 11-13; Mt 9:9-13 
Wednesday: Prv 30:5-9; Lk 9:1-6 
Thursday: Eccl 1:2-11; Lk 9:7-9 
Friday: Eccl 3:1-11; Lk 9:18-22 
Saturday: Eccl 11:9 — 12:8; Lk 9:43b-45 
Sunday: Am 6:1a, 4-7; Ps 146; 1 Tm 6:11-16;  
 Lk 16:19-31 


